We have made many special memories this year. The yearbook staff has been working hard to get all those
special memories collected in the yearbook. Yearbook will be available for pick-up in homeroom classes at

school open house. August 13,2017 Any 8th grade graduates please make arraignments to pick up your
vearbooks at that time.

To purchase a yearbooks, send 1 check or cash for your order and please let us know who should receive a
book.

Parents Name:

Students Name Homeroom #

Total Quantity X $13 =% (This amount is enclosed
with check made out to St. Peter.)

Inspiring students to love God, their Catholic faith, and learning.



